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Natalie Fortier

From: Eden Park <info@edenpark.co.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 24 June 2021 1:42 pm
To: Natalie Fortier
Subject: The Hood: Congrats to the Blues & functions this weekend

A massive congratulations to The Blues for an historic Super 
Rugby Trans-Tasman win last weekend! We hope many of you 

were there to cheer on the boys from the stands. 

Upcoming events & functions at Eden Park 
  
With the Super Rugby Trans-Tasman tournament finalised, there will be no 
sporting fixtures at Eden Park until the Farah Palmer Cup kicks off in July. 
However, there will be school ball functions this Saturday 26 June and next 
Saturday 3 July.   
  
We have been working closely our hirers, security and functions personnel 
and don't anticipate any issues; however, given noise and traffic during 
student drop-off at a school ball in May, it is a timely reminder to our Hood of 
how to get assistance during events at Eden Park.  
  
If you have any queries, please phone our hotline on 09 815 4820, noting 
that our Hood community Facebook page is not monitored regularly outside 
of business hours. 
  
Nau mai, haere mai! Welcome to FIFA 
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Yesterday, we gave a group of delegates from FIFA a behind-the-scenes tour 
of New Zealand’s national stadium to progress planning for the FIFA 
Women’s World Cup 2023!  ႠႡႢႣ  ᖡᖢᖣ We hope you're as excited for this one as 
we are! 
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